
State of New Hampshire 
DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY 

Division of Homeland Security  
                and Emergency Management                                  

www.nh.gov/hsem 
Robert L. Quinn                   Robert M. Buxton 
 Commissioner                           Director 
                    Megan A. Hoskins 
                    Assistant Director 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, March 28, 2024 
Vanessa Palange 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
C: (603) 545-9499 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

GOVERNOR CHRIS SUNUNU REQUESTS FEDERAL DISASTER DECLARATION  
FOR JANUARY 2024 SEVERE WEATHER DAMAGE 

 
CONCORD, N.H. – Today, Governor Chris Sununu requested that President Joe Biden issue a major 
disaster declaration and provide federal emergency assistance for the damage that occurred in New 
Hampshire because of severe weather January 9-14, 2024. 
 
A copy of the Governor’s Disaster Declaration request can be viewed here. 
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